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CLOVIS REGIONAL AIRPORT TO CONDUCT WILDLIFE FIREARMS TRAINING
BEGINNING MONDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2021

CLOVIS, NM - The Clovis Regional Airport, located at 459 CR 11.5, will be conducting a
mandatory wildlife firearms training from Monday, December 13, 2021, through Wednesday,
December 15, 2021. Each day the training will include live fire exercises using small and large
caliber weapons that will be conducted in a safe area away from the airport terminal, hangars,
runways, and taxiways.

Should you have any questions regarding the training, please contact the Clovis Regional Airport
at (575) 769-7890.
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